
 

Miss. Rawleigh’s Classroom  

2nd and 3rd Grade at Hyde Park Elementary  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 I hope you are have a wonderful and relaxing summer! Here are a list of supplies 

that will be helpful to get our school year started off right. It is important if you label 

ALL of your child’s supplies with his or her full name to ensure your child’s safety.  

On the first day of school please send in the items in your child’s book bag.  

o 1   crayon box 

o 2   boxes of 8 count of crayons  

o 1   box of 24 count of crayons 

o 1   pack of washable markers  

o 1   pack of glue sticks  

o 1   pair of scissors  

o 2   24 packs of pencils  

o 1   pack of eraser tops  

o 1   large eraser  

o 1  1 inch binder  

o 3   folders (any color) 

o 3   boxes of tissues  

o 2   packages of baby wipes  

o 2   containers of Play-Doh  

o 1   pair of headphones  

o 1   box of Ziploc bags (freezer or sandwich)  

o 1   pair of clothing in a bag  

o 1   face mask  

Thank you in advance for supplying our classroom with these necessities. I look 

forward to seeing you again this upcoming school year! 

                                                                                               -Miss. Rawleigh 


